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Works to widen the Toneway continue. Now the 
kerbing has been installed, we can focus on 
rebuilding the grass verge which will continue to 
be reprofiled until the next lane switch.  
 
This week we have laid the ducting for Vodafone, 
the street lighting and traffic signals.  
 
The new road surface for the Toneway outbound 
will be laid next week.   
 
Work has also started to clear the verges on the 
Toneway inbound and the east inner gyratory.  

 

All piling works for the new Blackbrook 
Bridge have been completed. 

These were then load and integrity tested 
before 60m3 of structural concrete was 
poured earlier this week 

The next step will be the construction of the 
bridge abutments. Meanwhile, the bridge 
beams are being constructed off site ready 
for delivery to site next year 

Construction of the final flood alleviation 
pond is also now underway 
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We would be pleased to hear your comments. You can get in touch via our web site community.alungriffiths.co.uk or 
by contacting our Public Liaison Officer Jessica May on 0330 041 2184* or M5J25@alungriffiths.co.uk 

*Calls to this number are charged at national call rates and included in inclusive minute plans from landlines and mobiles 

Travel Somerset – for live travel alerts, roadworks information and winter weather updates 
On Twitter @TravelSomerset and online 24/7 at https://www.travelsomerset.co.uk/   

Junction 25 Somerset CC Webpage https://www.travelsomerset.co.uk/j25/ 
 

If you have any questions about our 
work please come along to our weekly 
Public Information Centre, which is 
based in the Gateway Park & Ride from 
13:00 – 15:00 every Tuesday. 

Don’t forget the Gateway Park & Ride, which 
is accessed from the A358, remains fully open 
to the public whilst our work is being carried 
out.  
 
The service is also now operating on 
Saturdays. Times and further details about the 
service can be found HERE. 

Public Information Centre Subscribe to our Newsletters 

If you would like to subscribe to 
receive future Newsletters and 
Bulletins, please click HERE and 
complete the online form for Mail 
Chimp. OR use this QR code: 

Now open on Saturdays  

Roundabout 

You may have seen excavators and 
activity within the Junction 25 
roundabout in recent days. This work is 
to install attentuation tanks as part of 
improvements to the drainage system. 
The tanks will provide 105m3 of storage 
to reduce the risk of overloading during 
heavy rain. Further tanks will be installed 
next week. 
 

https://community.alungriffiths.co.uk/projects-in-your-area/m5-j25-taunton/
https://www.travelsomerset.co.uk/
https://www.travelsomerset.co.uk/j25/
https://www.firstgroup.com/somerset/routes-and-maps/tauntons-park-ride
https://alungriffiths.us18.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=d8b0324cc667718b486a3fd42&id=c1d8ec4aed

